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Mississippi Power and Light Company <

ATTN: Mr. J. B. Richard 1
,

..
Senior Vice President, Nuclear

_

/

P. O. Box 1640
Jackson, MS 39205

.

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING - GRAND GULF, DOCKET NO. 50-416

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr( S?h. Hobbs, Manager Nuclear
Safety & Compliance, Mississippi Power and Light Company (HP&L) and
Mr. C. A. Julian of my staff on June 6,1984, concerning a' management meeting to
be conducted at the Region II office on June 8,1984, at 8:30'a.m. We requested
this meeting to discuss the resolution of Technical Specification Questions for
the Grand Gulf facility.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangemen'ts, we will be pleased to
discuss them. ', .

Sincerely,
,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. E. Cross, Plant Manager
Ralph T. Lally, Manager of Quality

Middle South Services, Inc.

'bec: NRC Resident Inspector^
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